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DSO-AS Report – May 2021 

Phase 3 Reconstitution Stand-down 

The Phase 3 Reconstitution plan effectively suspends all in-person AUXSCOUT activity in the 

District for the foreseeable future.  AUXSCOUT partners are meeting in-person and have 

ceased almost all virtual (online) activity. 

Auxiliary members are encouraged to maintain communication with their respective 

AUXSCOUT partners and support their training efforts where authorized (via virtual/online 

means only or authorized PE activities). 

 

Projects In-Motion - Suspended 

Without clear guidance regarding the resumption of authorized in-person activities we 

cannot make and keep meaningful commitments with our AUXSCOUT program partners.  All 

current projects are suspended pending further guidance. 

 

2021 Sea Scout Safety at Sea (Sector San Francisco) 

The Sea Scout Safety at Sea Committee is moving forward with plans to host the annual 

event.  Options are being explored to host the event at an alternate location in Contra Costa 

County and without Auxiliary participation if necessary. 

 

District Development Goals 

• Continuing relationships development with Sea Scouts BSA Region (Territory), Area and 

Council leadership. 

• Prepare post-COVID-19 growth and expansion plan. 

• Prepare materials for an AUXSCOUT page on the District website. 


